
 

 

CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY COMBINED BOAT CLUBS 

Captains’ Meeting 

Sunday 26th February 2012, Department of Engineering 

Minutes 

Present:  Dan Wilkins (DW, chair), Tom Grimble (TG), David Lambert (DL), Mat Bryan (MB) 

Apologies: Holly Hedgeland, Chris Balmer, Mark Jacobs, Fran Knight, Mark Varley, 
Dominic Silk 

1. Minutes of the Last Meeting 

The minutes of the Lent Term Captains’ Meeting (15 January 2012) are on the website and 
were approved by the Captains. There were no matters arising. 

2. Lent Bumps 

DW outlined the procedures and arrangements for the forthcoming Lent Bumps and 

reminded the Captains that the women’s divisions have been rescheduled to race every day, 

Tuesday to Friday this year. 

3. Event Fees 

DW announced that despite strong opposition from CUCBC and the CRA, the Cam 
Conservancy have gone ahead and introduced event fees from 1st April. 

They will be charged at 10p per seat per day this year, rising to 20p then 35p in the 

subsequent years. 

The entry fees for this year’s May Bumps will most likely rise to cover this extra fee. There is 

currently no plan in place for how the Conservancy will collect the fees, but when details are 
confirmed, CUCBC will be in touch with the College clubs who organise events. 

4. Date of the Next Meeting 

The next Captains’ Meeting will take place in the first week of the Easter Term. 
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